
 

 

 TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO 
UNIT TRUST CORPORATION 

We will be conducting a market survey on selected 

product offerings throughout the country, from October 4 

to October 29, 2021. 

 

To conduct this survey, the Corporation has appointed 

Ms. Karen Lynch, Principal at Sacoda Serv, a research 

company based in Trinidad with a wealth of experience in 

collecting and collating market data.   

 

Should you have any questions or require more 

information, our Research Manager, Wendy Bishop is 

available to assist you. Wendy can be reached at 780-

5617 or 624-8648, extension 3178. 
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